
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  St Nicks Weekly News 

              Friday 7th March 2025 

 

Headteachers Message 

We have had a fabulous Book Week with visits from two 

authors which has been fantastic.  The dress up day 

yesterday was a huge success and we loved seeing all of 

the imaginative and wonderful costumes that the 

children were wearing.  Thank you to all of you for your 

efforts in supporting your children with their costumes. 

As a follow on from Book Week please consider having a 

look at this fabulous website where they take donations 

of books that your children have grown out of and share 

them with children who don’t have access to books: 

https://childrensbookproject.co.uk/give-books/ 

As a staff this week we have had the final part of our 

Trauma Informed Schools training which has been very 

informative and will certainly inform our practice moving 

forwards.  The Ark is now being used as a nurture 

provision which is a really positive step forwards for our 

school and is helping to support the needs of a number 

of our pupils. 

 

  

ARBOR Parent App 

Parents should have received an email from Arbor asking them to activate their parent 

account.  Over the coming months we will be slowly starting using this app to send 

emails and messages to parents. This in the near future will replace the text/email 

system we currently use.  We strongly urge ALL parents to get onboard and use this 

app for communication purposes as this will be the new email system. 

Once we have transferred fully to the Arbor communication system texts will no longer 

be sent.  We will communicate via direct email to parents’ inboxes and direct messages 

to the Arbor App. 

The Arbor parent app can be downloaded from the Appstore and Google Play 

 

 

SCHOOL CAR PARK 
 

Due to the increase in the volume 

of traffic in the school car park, we 

would like to review the list of 

parents/carers currently in receipt 

of a school car park permit. The 

needs of our school community are 

always evolving so it is important 

that priority access is given to 

those vehicles that need it the 

most. 

If you currently hold a school 

parking pass or have had previous 

permission from the school to use 

our car park, please speak to a 

member of the office team who will 

compile a list of current users. The 

senior leadership team will then 

make a final decision on which 

vehicles can officially enter the 

school car park and new passes will 

be provided accordingly. 

 



 

 

 
Dates for your diary 

• Mothers Day gift deadline – 

14th March 

• Friends of the School Easter 

disco – 1st April  

• Parents consultations -March 

tbc 

• 7th April – 22nd April Easter 

Holidays (return to school 23rd 

April) 

• Free school meal Easter 

vouchers issued – 31st March. 
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Easter holidays free school meal 

vouchers 

Vouchers for TESCO will be issued to 

parents via the wonde platform and will be 

sent directly to parent’s email addresses 

that we hold on system. The vouchers will 

cover the two weeks holiday and will be 

sent on 31st March 2025. 

 

 


